
July Praise and Prayer Newsletter

Dear Supporters,

Thank you so much for continue to support Edinboro Camp. Your support allows us to 
do what we have been called to do, offer a place for people to meet Jesus. Thank you so 
much for making that happen!

Praises: Youth Camps – We are in the middle of 

our youth camp season. The work and the effort that goes into making a great 
experience for all who are here is considerable. The lack of sleep, the exhaustion, 
the constant go, and just the grind is difficult. But, God.


But what God is doing makes it all worth it. We have seen God move in great ways. 
We have seen campers accept God’s free gift of salvation. We have seen God 
change lives. We have seen God call His children into His service.  And all that lack 
of sleep, exhaustion, constant on-the-go, and the grind becomes worth it.  


We will never take for granted the work that God is doing. We will never stop 
thanking God for allowing us to be part of his plan. It is incredible to the lives that God has been moving. Thank you, 
Lord!  


Summer Staf: We love our staff. We love their dedication to the Lord. We love watching them serve our campers.


We have seen them pouring their entire selves into the campers, and their work does not go unnoticed. It is amazing to 
have the opportunity to work with such a fine of dedicated individuals wanting to serve God.


Many of our staff are learning what it means to give your life fully to Christ. When you see someone serving God with 
everything they have, it is excellent and praise worthy. Thank you, staff!


Prayer Concerns:  


Adults with Special Needs Camp – This is an all new camp we are offering for adults ages 18-99 with special needs. We 
desire to show God’s love to everyone. Please be praying for this week. Pray that the love of Jesus will be on full display 
and that lives will be changed with the Gospel.


March offering.  During Family Camp every year we have a March offering. This year, the Board has designated the funds 
from the offering to go toward roofs on three of the dorms and much needed maintenance equipment. The roofs on the 
dorm do not have much longer before they start leaking. Also, our maintenance equipment could use a lot of updating.  
If you would like to contribute in these areas you can mark on the memo “March Offering.”  If you have any questions, 
feel free to ask us.  


Family Camp.   We are in need of a several bathroom cleaners and dish cleanup crew. We know these are not glorious 
jobs, but important to make camp possible so people can hear the life-changing message of the Gospel.


Camp Age Dates

Trailblazer Camp 8-9 July 10 – 15

Base Camp 14-18 July 17 – 22

Adults Special Needs Camp 18+ July 18 – 20

Missions Camp 14-18 July 24 – 28

Family Camp All August 6 – 14

Labor Day Weekend 
Camping Extravaganza

All Sept. 2 – 5



If you have not already done so, please make plans to be at Family Camp. The brochure is available on our website, 
edinborocamp.org. Between our speakers, worship leaders, and various activities, God is going to be doing some great 
work.  You do not want to miss it.


If you are on Facebook or Instagram, please like and/or follow Edinboro Camp.  You will enjoy seeing the updates, stories, 
and sometimes just good fun.


Dan and Heather Borchert


Edinboro Camp: 814.882.9816, edinborocamp@gmail.com, 12940 Fry Rd. Edinboro PA 16412
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